
All diapers and contributions will benefit 

1 in 6 children in Brown County lives in poverty 
An adequate supply of diapers costs $100 per month

There is no government funding for diapers
Having too few diapers is linked to child abuse and neglect 

Collecting through 

July 18th, 2020

House of Hope Green Bay, Inc. is a 501c3 non-profit organization providing a safe and supportive
place where young parents and children experiencing homelessness will become confident,

independent, and successful members of our community. 

DiaperGreenBay HouseofHopeGB.org

THANK YOU SPONSORS


